
 

 

 
 

Marine (Scotland) Act 2010 
 

Marine Licensing (Pre-Application Consultation) (Scotland)  
Regulations 2013 

 
Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997 (as amended) 

 
Corran Ferry New Slipway and Infrastructure Improvement Scheme 

Pre-Application Consultation Event 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Highland Council intends to apply to Scottish Ministers and 
the Highland Council for consent to construct new infrastructure at the Corran Narrows, 
Loch Linnhe to upgrade the ferry terminals. The upgrade will involve the replacement of 
the existing ferry with two electric vessels requiring installation of infrastructure to support 
their use, including a new slipway at Ardgour and Nether-Lochaber, marshalling areas and 
public facilities. The proposed development will also include the construction of a new 
berthing pier and new accommodation building(s) at Ardgour.  
 
The Highland Council will be holding a pre-application consultation event at the Ardgour 
Memorial Hall, Clovullin, Corran, Fort William PH33 7AB. The event will be taking place, 
on Thursday the 10th of November 2022, between 2pm and 8pm. The existing ferry 
service is free for foot passengers. Transport from the Ardgour Ferry Terminal to the 
Ardgour Memorial Hall will be provided.  
 
The event will provide an opportunity for stakeholders to consider and comment upon the 
proposals. Consultation material will be made available after the event on 
www.affriclimited.co.uk/news/Consultations. 
  
If you wish to make representations on the proposed development, please contact: Claire 
Williams, Affric Limited, Lochview Office, Loch Duntelchaig, Farr, IV2 6AW, 
consultation@affriclimited.co.uk  by 25th November 2022. 
 
Please note, representations made to The Highland Council or Affric Limited are not 
representations to the Scottish Ministers. Once the Planning and Marine Licence 
applications have been submitted to the Highland Council and Marine Scotland 
respectively, there will be an opportunity for representations to be made directly to them. 

http://www.affriclimited.co.uk/news/Consultations
mailto:consultation@affriclimited.co.uk

